
From: Rachael Basanovic
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No extension to Queensland Government Emergency Powers
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:14:10 AM

Good morning, 

I write to advise that I strongly oppose any extension of the Queensland Government's
declared State of Emergency. 

Please act in the best interests of both the Queensland economy and our people and end the
State of Emergency so that we can get Queensland back up and running like it used to, if
not better. 

Please advise your proposed action via email. 

Thank you in advance.

Kind regards,

Rachael Basanovic 
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